
---Original Message----- 

From: Esther Gadpaille  

To: exsa_usa@yahoogroup s.com; New Exssa <ex-sakerusa@ yahoogroups. com> 

Sent: Mon, Mar 29, 2010 1:33 pm 

Subject: [EX-SakerUSA] Heartfelt Gratitude - EXSSA-USA 2010 Health Fair Success 

 

   

Dear Rachelle and Houston Sisters: 

  

We are thankful to God Almighty for His Faithfulness, Mercy and Goodness. Indeed the Health 

Fair was a great success.  Rachelle, I know that you and the team gave your all to this and it was 

a blessing.  The outcome was a reflection of love, unity and sisterhood.  When we work together, 

we do accomplish much.   

  

I talked with a number of the guests who came and they all expressed gratitude and 

surprise.  Your radio man was a number all by himself.  I look forward to being with you all 

again in a few months. 

  

Special thanks to: 
 All the guest donors 

-   Dr. Rachelle Tita - for the donations including her clinic and pharmacy space/staff 

-   Our EXSSA Medical professionals who took care of the guests 

-   Houston sisters who worked the registration tables and pavement (giving out more flyers), -

also for the delicious Saturday night dinner/fellowship of fun and laughter 

-   Christiana Ngong, Rosemary Kiffa, Prudence Muluh who took care of the out-of-town guests 

- your hospitality was superb 

-   Members of the NEC who flew in from out-of-town: - Mary Tabot, Alberta Manga 

-   National Committee Chairs - Ethel Caspa, Project Committee Chair and Genevieve Ndando, 

Foreign Relations Committee Chair 

  

PS: Look out for the details by our National PRO 

  

Houston Sisters, the Lord replenish your strength and continue to bless you and your 

household.  I know 2010 Convention will enrich all our lives.   

  

On behalf of all your EXSSA-USA sisters, we love you and are thankful for your dedication and 

generosity. 

  

Esther Gadpaille 
 


